
 

 

 

Welcome Back to School! 

What a fantastic first full week we’ve had! Our pupils have jumped straight into the new school year with energy 

and enthusiasm. It’s been wonderful to see everyone settling into their new classes and establishing positive 

routines for the term ahead. 

We’re especially proud of our super attendance, starting the year with one day this week at an impressive 

96%—so close to our target of 97%! Let’s keep aiming high. 

This week, our enrichment opportunities have been in full swing: 

Music with Miss Nev Ev 

Spanish with Miss Elba 

Cookery with Mrs Wright and RPJ3 

PE with Coach Lois (LSSP) 

Drama 

Science 

 

With so many chances to Experience, Excel, and Enjoy, it’s clear we’re on track for a brilliant year ahead. 

 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 

Group 

Class Attendance 

% 

Minutes Late  

R Ash 99.3% 😊 2 😊 

R Oak 98.6% 35 

1 Elm   97.3% 212 😔 

1 Cherry   92.9% 186 

2 Fir   93.6% 156 

2 Yew   98.6% 200 

3 Cedar   94.7% 47 

3 Hazel   90.8% 😔 81 

4 Chestnut   93.6% 81 

4 Holly   97.4% 93 

5 Maple   94.4% 197 

5 Sycamore 95.8% 72 

6 Birch   95.6% 82 

6 Willow   97% 39 

Whole School 96% 
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School attendance is IMPORTANT.   

If you are well you should be in 

school EVERY DAY. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

A special welcome to our Early Years children who 

have joined the Pinehurst Family.  

It has been wonderful to see them settle into school 

life this week. They have really enjoyed getting to 

know each other, finding their way around school and 

learning the routines of the different settings. 

Well done to everyone in Oak, Ash, Little Acorns and 

Little Pine Cones. 

 

Our Meet the Teacher Newsletters can be found 

on class pages on our website.   

Please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s 

class teacher at the end of the school day if you 

have any questions.  

School Contact Number 07858 739336 

for Emergencies only 

 ATTENTION YEAR 6 PARENTS and CARERS 

Secondary School Transfer for Year 7 

Applications for Year 7 places for September 2026 are now 

open.  Visit your Local Authority Admissions page for 

further information: 

https://liverpool.gov.uk/admissions 

https://sefton.gov.uk/admissions 

https://www.knowsley.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

 

  

As the Department for Education reviews our application for an academy order, the governing body is continuing 

to listen to the views of our whole school community. We really value the thoughts and feedback of both parents 

and staff, and these are helping to guide us through this process. 

We are also in open conversation with the National Education Union to make sure the concerns of their members 

are heard and we hope are addressed. 

Thank you once again for the trust and support you give to our school and its leadership. It means a great deal to 

us as we work together to ensure the very best for our children and their future. 

 

IF ANY OF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS OR EMERGENCY 

NUMBERS HAVE CHANGED, PLEASE CONTACT THE 

OFFICE IMMEDIATELY.  THANK YOU 

 

 

Supporting learning at home… 

Please take some time to practise counting with 

your child. Reciting number bonds and times tables 

would be very helpful too. This will help and 

support them with their learning in school. Any 

problems with TTRS or Numbot logins please let us 

know.  

 


